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School Registration


If your child is due to start Primary school from August 2020 you will need to complete an online t application. Registration week this year is from Monday 4th to Friday 8th November 2019. 


We have requested our local primary schools to continue to send us out information posters giving details of any open days they will be having for parents and children, meanwhile can you please inform the nursery office of the school your child will be enrolled in.


If you need any advice or help regarding online registration please see Kate or Anne.





Latest News on Expansion





It is expected that from August 2020 Langa Street will offer a full 50 week year service between 8am and 6pm.


We have recently offered full day to parents working or studying who qualify for 900 hours. We are looking to expand this again and offer additional hours to a number of other families who also qualify for this. The extended hours will be 8am -12noon for morning sessions and 1.15- 5.15 for afternoon sessions. 


If you require additional hours please see Kate or Elaine for further information regarding availability. 


 


Parents Meetings





Our parents meetings will take place throughout the week beginning 18th November.


Your child’s keyworkers will help you arrange a time during the day that best suits you. 


Please make every effort to attend a meeting. This is an opportunity to celebrate your child’s   achievements, to discuss progress in learning and to go over concerns you may have.





At this meeting you will be asked to give us your views through a short questionnaire. By completing and returning this to us, you will be helping us to listen to your views and to take forward your suggestions for improvement. �








Latest Staff News


Langa Street is expanding


You may have noticed some new faces among our staff team. This is due to our preparation for implementing the increased hours from 600 to 900 for some of our families. We are still waiting for additional support for learning workers to help cover lunch times and 1 child development officer. Once these posts are filled we will be able to offer additional hours to families in receipt of the 900 hours allocation.





Maggie will be leaving us soon to work in Dunard Street Nursery class. We are all sad to see her leave but wish Maggie all the very best of luck in her new post. 





We would like to welcome Michelle Gilday, Michelle Dunsmore, Kathleen Graham and Lauren Burnett to the Langa Street team.





Kathleen is our support for learning worker and will be based in the Sunflower room.





Our Rainbow room groups will be as follows:


Green Group – Senga Laurie, Michelle Bamford and Sandra Smyth.


Blue Group – Lynsey Burnside, Roberta Anderson and Michelle Gilday.


Red Group – Chloe Sweeney, Natalie Jolly and Michelle Dunsmore.


Lauren Burnett is our Lead Practitioner of Attainment and will work with all groups





We would also like to welcome Taylor who is working with Catherine to provide us with all our catering needs.














Staff News


You may have noticed there have been some changes to the staff team recently; we will   keep you informed of any changes to your child’s keyworker or group. 


Elaine Dutton our Team Leader is making a good recovery from recent surgery to her hand. She sends her best wishes to all children and families and hopes to be back to work very soon.


Christine Brand will continue to be acting team leader until Elaine returns.


We would like to welcome Lynne Foran to the Langa Street team. Lynne has joined us as a permanent member of staff. 


We also have two temporary members of staff: Mani and Katy and our HNC student Jasmine.





























                                               





Some Dates for your Diary





Thursday 13/10/16 – Open evening for parents. A chance for you to come along to find out how important active play is in developing all the skills our children need to become successful and confident in their learning. Be prepared to get messy…





Friday 14/10/16 – Nursery will be closed for In Service





Monday 17/10/16 – Nursery will be closed for the October break





Monday 24/10/16 – Children return to 


nursery.





Friday 28/10/16 – Halloween Parties


�











Snacks and Toy Fund





�


                              


Snack and Toy fund charges still apply within the nursery. The charge for snack is set by Glasgow City Council at 26p per session. i.e. 5x 26 =£1.30 with 26p added for each additional session. All children have access to this snack but it must be paid for or we will have to reduce the choice we offer. Please remember to pay this very small amount each for your child week to Anne at the nursery office. If you are experiencing difficulty with this please speak to Kate. 


There is no increase in toy fund this year; which remains at £1.20 we thank you for keeping up with your regular contributions as this allows us to provide the children with the little extras that do not come under the education budget.  


Here are some of the things we will need funds for this year:


New resources


Shopping for baking/cooking


Opportunities for trips and visits


Parties and celebrations


Participate in programmes such as dance, yoga classes or mini kickers.


Eco Projects 








Celebrations and Parties





� Halloween                


We will be celebrating Halloween with fun and games on Thursday 31st October. The parties will take place within the normal sessions. Please note that dressing up is entirely optional but can we ask that there are no scary costumes and no masks for the under 3s. 





� Saint Andrews Day


We will celebrate Saint Andrews day on Thursday 30th November.


Children will learn more about Scotland and our place in the world.


Can we ask the children to wear a wee bit of tartan if you have any? We will taste special food, listen to Scottish music and songs and learn some Scottish dances.








Dates for your Diary





Thursday 31/10/19 – Halloween Party





Week beginning 18/11/19 – Parents meetings





Friday 29th November – In-service day. Nursery will be closed for training.





Fund raising for Christmas


Staff will be handing out our autumn fund raiser to all parents. This is a nice way for you to support the nursery raise funds for our Christmas parties, gifts and a visit from Santa and Christmas trips and outings. Please help your child find all the autumn leaves and twigs and draw a nice picture. We will display them in a big book to show off to any visitors.


Every penny we raise is spent on bringing our children a truly magical Christmas








